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The tying of fishing flies often includes natural animal furs, and tying fishing flies is a 

practice that dates back centuries--a long and rich tradition that spread from England 

to North America (and to South America, New Zealand, Japan...). Please don't 

cripple a beautiful craft and art that employs very little natural fur but relies on it so 

deeply. 


